From: Ken Barber <kbarber@barber-law-firm.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 11:19 AM

To: DeCarli, Jeremy <jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov>; Steveg911 <steveg911@comcast.net>
Subject: RE: Application Review

CAUTION:
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize

the sender and know the content is safe. Remember to hover over any links and if you suspect the email is not
legitimate or a phishing email, please contact Tom McMahon at x363.

Jeremy,
To further answer a few outstanding questions.

Attached is a pdf site plan.
- The map shows the location of an anticipated trail that would connect to the airline trail.
- Also designated is the location of an Eagle scout project where the Scout would like to build
three primitive camp sites for boy scout use.
- The only other project in the works is another eagle scout project where the scout will build
screech owl nesting boxes. The exact location is yet to be determined but their location impact
is negligible.

No other construction is planned, and the only other activity anticipated into the future is general
landscaping.
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Confidentiality Notice: This communication and any attachments are intended only for the recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and/or proprietary information that is privileged and the disclosure of
which may be prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, notice is hereby given that retaining,
copying, distributing, disseminating or relying upon this communication is prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately at the telephone number
indicated above. Destroy the communication and/or return it via United States Postal Service. Thank you
for your cooperation.




